ICPA Board Meeting 

Wednesday, January 28, 2009 – 3:00 PM Central for 30 Minutes
Board Attendees Present:  Cindy Hazlett, Mario Aleman, Mike Rafferty, Margo Hammar, Lynda Westerfield, Bobby Butler, Steve Aiello, Christina Fanfara, Sheree Lupo, Jay Mittleman

Officer Attendees Present: Amy Morgan, Rachel Dumas, Ann Lister, Stacey Krause

Guests Present: Larry Hanson, Darrel Pearson

Minutes
Have enough for quorum for this meeting. Bobby reminded us that the board meetings are 2nd and 4th Wednesdays then an annual meeting in October in person. 
1. Time to elect a new chairperson – Cindy Hazlett nominated Margo Hammer be this year’s chairperson and she accepted. Mario Aleman seconded, and she was unanimously voted in.
2. Conference has 30 slots left. Conference committee has done a fabulous job. Discussed needing additional folks monitoring 4 additional sessions. 

3. Officers Report: 
a. Ann listed the new officers

i. Kary Lippe – President

ii. Ann Lister – 1 Vice President

iii. Amy Morgan – 2 Vice President

iv. Stacey Krause – Treasurer

v. Rachel Dumas – Secretary

b. Ann pointed out that the accountant in Austin, TX is on top of our taxes in Delaware – the state in which we are incorporated.

c. Margo asked if we had to fill out any annual reports regarding our non-profit status, 501-3C. Ann confirmed we did not.

4. Financial Report:

a.  Lynda Westerfield clarified that we have a larger amount and are able to give out more scholarships in 2009. 

b. Ann clarified that the board needs to approve the budget as proposed by the officers and that they will have no further approvals to make throughout the year with the exception of needing to exceed the budgeted amount available on a case-by-case basis. 

c. Margo asked if anyone had any questions regarding the budget. Sheree Lupo made a motion to approve the budget, Jay seconded. Budget was approved unanimously. 

d. Darrel pointed out that we needed to ask for ‘nays’ in oral votes.

5. Approval of past minutes sent by Stacey Krause on January 14th sent out on the 16th was unanimous. 

6. Service Provider Committee Update given by Lynda Westerfield – first service provider to be spotlighted is George Tuttle.

Meeting Concluded

Next meeting – Wednesday February 11, 2009 – 3:00 PM Central 
